

March 25, 2003

Ms. Kimberly Lyall
2206 13th Street North
Lethbridge, Alberta, Canada T1H 2V5

Dear Kimberly,

Thank you so much for your dynamic presentation at the Montana FCCLA State Leadership Conference in Billings. The FCCLA State Executive Council was honored that you were able to attend and grateful for the experience to hear your story.

I heard so many positive comments about your keynote presentation and workshops. I'm so glad that it worked out that you were able to be our speaker.

Take care and keep in touch!

Sincerely,

Kyla Frost